Peggy Ripko

From: Peggy Ripko

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 10:30 AM
To: Peggy Ripko

Subject: Construction Defect- February Update

The message below is from the Board of Directors for the Coal Creek North
Paired & Patio Villa Homes:

The attorneys had a conference call on January 28, 2019 with the attorneys for the builder and subs. The same
attorneys ended up representing all but two of the subcontractors, so there are fewer attorneys than usual on these
types of cases. On Friday, February 1, 2019 we have the scheduling conference with all counsel and the Arbiter to
establish various dates/deadlines and discovery procedures for the case. Once discovery begins after the conference,
we can start looking at dates for expert testing in the community.

Once this occurs, we will be sending out updates as needed regarding the dates of the testing!

Peggy Ripko, CAM

Community Management Division Manager
Special District Management Services, Inc.
141 Union Boulevard, Suite 150

Lakewood, CO 80228-1898

pripko@sdmsi.com

Phone: 303-987-0835 ext 210
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